
The GFB Winter School, coupled to the next colloquium, the event not to be 

missed in 2025 ! 

 
GFB has decided to change the format of its next scientific event, which will take place from 

13 to 17 January 2025, by proposing to combine its traditional workshop with a "Winter School" 

on 13 and 14 January. This Winter School is intended for students, technical research support 

staff as well as researchers and teacher-researchers who wish to benefit from intensive and very 

high level training in essential fields in bioelectrochemistry.  

 

For this first edition of the Winter School, the GFB offers you a training course to acquire 

knowledge on the following themes: 

- Electrochemical Simulation and Modeling: Which kinetic and thermodynamic parameters 

describe the reactivity of an electrochemical system? How do I extract them? 

- Electrochemical methods for living organisms. Transient methods, electrochemical mapping, 

instrumental couplings  

- Sensors and Biosensors – the "must-haves". Which detection principle for which field of 

application?  

 

Internationally renowned speakers will give theoretical lessons, which will be punctuated by 

collaborative workshops and project-based work. The location of the event will be conducive 

to the organization of social and fun activities to promote exchanges between participants to 

strengthen the GFB community. 

 

The event flyer is available at https://www.bioelectrochimie.fr/wp-

content/uploads/2024/01/Flyer-simple_XVIII-congress-of-GFB_Autran.pdf 
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